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Notice No:- DRNC/ ol /23 Date:- {6, 9_923

NOTICH

It is for the information to all the
Students and Staff that the prize giving
ceremony of the College is scheduled to 4
be held on 27.01.2023. Hence the Students
mterested to participate in the CLllttlraJ"":
programme are directed to give their nai

? to Mrs. Taranum Jahan, Lect
Phllosophy on or before 18.01 2023
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